
Russell Agius has been appointed as a
member of the Judicial Pension Board

News story

The Lord Chancellor has approved the appointment of Russell Agius as a member
of the Judicial Pension Board.

The Lord Chancellor has approved the appointment of Russell Agius as a Member
of the Judicial Pension Board for 3 years from 5 September 2022.

Russell Agius has been advising on pension schemes for over 28 years. He is a
Partner at Aon. He spends most of his time advising trustees but also has
various corporate appointments. He has carried out secondments with the
Department for Work and Pensions, the Pension Protection Fund and the
Pensions Regulator.

The Judicial Pension Board (JPB) is responsible for helping the Lord
Chancellor to manage and govern the Judicial Pension Schemes.

The Commissioner for Public Appointments regulates the appointment of JPB
Members and recruitment processes comply with the Governance Code on Public
Appointments.
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